
TOWN OF ENNIS: NOTICE OF 1ST READING OF ORDINANCE 147 

TITLE 14, CHAPTER 1, SECTION 1  

The Town of Ennis will hold a Public Hearing on April 14, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., at the Ennis Town 

Hall located at 328 W. Main Street, Ennis, MT. for the purpose of obtaining public comments on 

the proposed Ordinance for the termination of Ennis Ambulance Service.  

Interested persons will be given the opportunity to ask questions and express their opinion 

regarding the proposed Ordinance. Written comments will be accepted until 3:00 p.m., April 13, 

2022 and will be entered into the records of the public hearing. Written comments may be mailed 

to Town of Ennis/Amb. Ord, 328 W. Main Street, Ennis, MT. 59729, faxed to 406 682-5011, 

emailed to gingerg@ennismontana.org or delivered in person to 328 W. Main Street.  

Copies of the proposed Ordinance can be reviewed at Ennis Town Hall or Madison Valley 

Public Library during normal business hours and on the Town’s website: www.ennismontana.org 

 

 

 

 

Please publish: March 24 & 31; April 7, 2022  

Ginger Guinn, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Ennis  
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